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MINUTES OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR TRANSPORT’S 

HONORARY MEDICAL ADVISORY PANEL ON DRIVING AND VISUAL 

DISORDERS 
Meeting held on Thursday 28th March 2024 

Due to the unprecedented circumstances the meeting of the Honorary Medical Advisory Panel 

on Driving and Visual Disorders, to be held on Thursday 28th March 2024 has been 

temporarily postponed.   


